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CONTACT INFORMATION 

www.stanleyprimaryschool.com 

 

  

The Office is open 8.30am-4.30pm 

admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk 

 

9/11/23 – Y2 Maths Activity Day 

 

10/11/23 – History Day  

   

HISTORY DAY 2023 

 
 

🎃🎃 HALLOWEEN DRESS UP🎃🎃 
It was fabulous to see the children’s costumes on Tuesday. 

We had lots of fun during our Halloween dress up! 

 

POPPIES  
Thank you for the donations for poppies this week - they will 

continue to be available in school next week.  We will also 

have additional Royal British Legion items such as keyrings, 

snap bands, wristbands available before school from 

school staff on the infant and junior playground for a 

donation. 

 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 
On the week commencing the 13th, it is Anti-Bullying week, 

the theme this year is Make A Noise About Bullying! On 

Monday 13th November, it is odd socks day – get creative! 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
http://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/
mailto:admin@stanley.blackpool.sch.uk


ELF RUN 2023 

 
 

CHILDREN IN NEED 2023 
Children in Need this year is on Friday 17th November. On this day, children are invited to wear 

Something Spotty. All donations to be made online https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

NO CASH TO BE BROUGHT INTO SCHOOL PLEASE. 

 
 

Y2 MATHS PARENT ACTIVITY DAY – 9/11/23 09.00am-10.30am 
Thank you to all Yr 2 parents/carers who have informed their child’s teacher about their plannned 

attendance at this event either via Seesaw or returning the letter reply slip. The deadline to reply to 

this has now ended so please do not turn up to this event unannounced. 

 

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/


ATTENDANCE POLICY 
As you are all aware our opening time changed in September.  Doors open at 8.35am and all 

children need to be in school by 8.45am for their registration.  This is vital so that your child does not 

miss any learning.   

 

Please see our Attendance Policy on the school website 

 

Please also note that as a school, penalty notices will be in place for holidays taken in term time for 

any holiday requests from Monday 30th October. 

 

FACEBOOK PAGE 
We post very regularly to our Facebook Page! Please like/follow it to ensure you don’t miss out on 

anything! 

 

 

OPEN EVENTS – RECEPTION 2024 INTAKE 
Please head over to our website for more information. 

 

 

Operation Encompass now operates throughout Lancashire police force. It helps police and schools work together to provide 

emotional and practical help to children. The system ensures that when police are called to an incident of domestic abuse, where 

there are children in the household who have experienced the domestic incident, the police will inform the school (Miss Manson) 

before the child or children arrive the following day. This ensures that the school has up to date relevant information about the child’s 

circumstances and can enable support to be given to the child. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/serve_file/19859043
https://m.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089827295647
https://www.stanleyprimaryschool.com/page/admissions-2024-25/140235

